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Our Summer Program Ends July 24th -

Register Now for After School!!
The Boys & Girls Clubs of Santa Fe/Del Norte is the oldest provider of after
school programs in Northern New Mexico. From August-May of each year, we
operate our award-winning After School Program at Club sites, Monday-Friday
from 3:30 to 5:30 pm. Our program for the 2019-2020 school year
begins Monday, A ugust 19th.

We provide programming to children on most school holidays and breaks, as
well as in-service and parent/teacher conference days. Transportation is
provided from some schools to our Clubs. (A minimum of ten (10) students
attending the Club per school is required.)

​Research has shown that kids who participate in after school programs have:

Higher grades and test scores
Improved attitudes toward school, higher expectations for school
achievement, better work habits, and higher attendance rates
Lower youth involvement in risky behaviors: drinking, smoking, using
drugs, having sex, and becoming involved in violence
Significant increase in positive behaviors: social and behavioral
adjustment, better relations with peers, more effective conflict resolution
strategies, and increased parent involvement

For more information about our 2019-2020 A fter School Program
contact Brian Chavez at 505-204-0303.

Pay membership fees
online using PayPal.

Be sure to include
child's name, Club they

attend and payment
period.

SUMMER
PROGRAM
FUN!

This year, over 400
school-aged kids are

enrolled in our
Summer Program.

Program activities



include not only
recreation, but also
reading time to help

prepare members for the
upcoming school year.



Thank you
to everyone

who supported
this year's
8th Annual

Isaac
Jaramillo

Golf
Tournament

​We appreciate the turnout of nearly 100 golfers
and the funds raised for the Boys & Girls Club!

THANK YOU
to the following donors

who made a contribution to
the

Boys & Girls Clubs
of Santa Fe/Del Norte
during the months of

May-July 2019:

LANL Foundation Employee
Giving Program * Buddy &

Irene Roybal * Santa Fe
Vintage Car Club

Help Us Create Bright



Futures!
By supporting the Boys & Girls Clubs

of Santa Fe/Del Norte, you are
supporting the youth in our

communities. Your contribution
allows us to offer more programs and

opportunities that will enable our
children to reach 

their full potential. 
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